COVID-19 Information for Deaf, Hard of Hearing and DeafBlind Individuals
Among the information and resources for people with disabilities being shared during the COVID-19 pandemic are resources intended for Deaf, Hard of Hearing and DeafBlind populations. The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (NC DHHS) has a Division of Services for the Deaf and the Hard of Hearing (DSDHH) that has its own COVID-19 webpage titled “COVID-19 Resources and Information” accessible at:  
https://www.ncdhhs.gov/divisions/services-deaf-and-hard-hearing/covid-19-resources-and-information
Information is divided into two groups:
1. COVID-19 Videos in American Sign Language (ASL) with captions
2. COVID-19 hearing loss resources
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here you will find videos about a variety of topics related to COVID-19 (there are nine videos as of April 20, 2020). You will also find useful materials such as a communication card that you can print to help healthcare providers understand your communication needs in a healthcare setting. There is also information for healthcare providers such as how to make telehealth accessible to Deaf, Hard of Hearing, and DeafBlind individuals.

